
 

 

What have we been learning? 

Year 4 have been working really hard this half term. We have been busy learn-
ing new songs on the Ukulele ready for our upcoming concert. In Science, we 
have ‘thought like Scientists’ and carried out experiments to find out which 
materials make good conductors or good insulators. By building electrical    
circuits we found that metal things are great conductors, and plastic and 
wood are good insulators.  

YEAR FOUR 

Design and Technology 

Thank you to everyone that returned 
their ‘Client Questionnaire’ - along with 
looking at examples, your answers will 
inform the designing of beautiful Christ-
mas Lights. The children will also use 
their Science knowledge and build their 
own electrical circuits for their products, 
making the lanterns both ‘functional’ 
and ‘pleasing to look at’. Look out for 
some stunning creations coming your 
way soon!  

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 6th December, 
1.30pm - Year 3 and 4  
Christmas  Church Service. 
 
Friday 9th December,  
9.30 - 10.30am -  
Family Christmas cafe. 
An opportunity to create some 
beautiful Christmas crafts 
with your child. 
 
Tuesday 13th December, 
11.00 - 11.45am -  
Ukulele Concert. 
Come and see what the chil-
dren have been learning in this 
half term’s music lessons. 

Weather! 

Now the winter weather is here, please make 
sure that your child comes to school with a 

spare pair of outdoor shoes.  

If your child does not have a change of footwear, 
they will not be allowed on the field.  


